
Leeds Rhinos Family Ticket Offer – Be a record breaker! 
 
On Friday 22nd September 2023 Leeds Rhinos play against the Castleford Tigers at Headingley Stadium 
in their final league match of the 2023 Super League season. This is always an eagerly anticipated 
match against their West Yorkshire neighbours.  
 
This is where you come in. The Rhinos are aiming to break their record for the number of school 
children and families attending a fixture and we have been selected to help them achieve this. As part 
of this a Rhinos first team player will be coming into school on Monday 11th September 2023 to meet 
the children, which we are very excited about! 
 
The school that brings the most children and families to the match, based on a percentage of the size 
of the school, will win a signed Leeds Rhinos shirt; so by attending the match you can help us be in 
with a chance of winning this fantastic prize! 
 
In addition to watching Leeds Rhinos in action the children who attend can also take part in a pre–
match pitch side parade with their classmates. Children wishing to take part in this should meet at the 
‘Try Zone’ building in the North West corner of the stadium at 7pm. Please note that children must be 
accompanied by an adult who will also take part in the parade.  
 
Tickets can be booked now through the school via (INSERT PAYMENT METHOD HERE) and are priced 
as follows. Please note that discounted tickets will go off sale at 10am on Monday 18th September 
2023.  
 

Date –  
Friday 22nd September 2023 

Opposition –  
Castleford Tigers 

Kick off – 8pm Venue – Headingley 
Stadium (LS6 3BR) 

Standing/Terrace (undercover) 

Adults (including Senior Citizens) £10 

Juniors (aged 16 and under) £5 

 
Tickets will be distributed to the school and will be available for collection from (INSERT COLLECTION 
POINT HERE) by 14:00 on Wednesday 20th September 2023.  
 
If you wish to upgrade your ticket(s) to be seated, you will need to call 0371 423 1315 (Mon-Fri, 10am-
4pm) or email tickets@therhinos.co.uk to request a call back. As you will have already purchased 
standing tickets there is a small fee to upgrade to seats depending on the position in the stadium. You 
can do this as soon as you have booked and paid for your standing tickets through school.  
 
The 22nd September is also World Rhino Day so the Rhinos are asking children to design a poster or 
something promoting this that will be displayed at Headingley Stadium on the day. If your child 
wishes to design something please email a copy to ian.wilson@therhinos.co.uk by Monay 18th 
September 2023. Further details on this can be found by visiting www.savetherhino.org 
 
Further match day information can be found at tickets.therhinos.co.uk/fan-information no later than 
5 days prior to the fixture. The Rhinos social media channels also provide important match day 
information. They can be found on Facebook (Leeds Rhinos) and Twitter (@leedsrhinos). 
 
The Rhinos are looking forward to welcoming you and your family to Headingley Stadium for what will 
be an unforgettable night. 
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